
PARTNERING WITH ATPCO FOR NEXT GENERATION 

INDUSTRY SETTLEMENT PLATFORM

June 30, 2020 - Airlines Clearing House is excited to announce we are partnering
with ATPCO to build a new unified, state-of-the-art settlement services system for
our members.

Through a rigorous RFP process, ATPCO was chosen to build a more efficient,
modern settlement platform using leading-edge technology that will enable ACH to
offer the same trusted, reliable settlement services we are known for today. The
system will be cloud-hosted and take advantage of microservices architecture so it
can grow and adapt as industry settlement needs change.

Why ATPCO? We are both airline-owned organizations and we have your best
interests at heart. Critical processing will be kept within an industry-centric
ecosystem. ATPCO has decades of experience in the complex travel industry
space and technology and data security expertise we can leverage to ensure
settlements are efficient, safe, and reliable.

What’s next? The project is getting underway this summer and is expected to be
completed in mid-2021. More details and updates to come.


